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September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Big Jump Conference – The Humantopia Project 
 
Year 6 will be visiting City of Peterborough Academy on Thursday, 6th October to take part in "The Big Jump 
Conference: Who am I?" A project we have taken part in in previous years.  
 
We will be walking to City of Peterborough Academy. We will leave BCA at 8.55am so please ensure your child is in 
school for registration at 8.45am. We will return by the latest at 2.50pm. As we will be walking, please ensure your 
child has a coat or waterproof jacket and a water bottle.  
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, if your child is entitled to Free School Meals, please order a packed 
lunch option on Parent Pay. If you had previously booked a school dinner on Parent Pay, this would now have been 
cancelled.  Can we kindly ask that you log on and order lunch by Sunday 25th September 2022.  
 
 
What is the Humanatopia project? 
 
In collaboration with four other GAT academies in the Peterborough region, Year 6 will be taking part in a personal 
development programme.  The project will consist of a number of sessions which look at ‘Who Am I?’ and identifying 
‘Heroes’ - pupils that Humantopia will train to become positive role models across the academy. 
 
We look forward to an exciting day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Vernon 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 


